
50- 
The 50-car team has finished wiring the car to be able to have power from the battery. They have also 

put on brakes and are making sure they are working correctly. The team is having some challenges 

getting the body on the car, but they are close. The plan for next month is body work and paint. The car 

will be running in time for the race on the 28th.  

40- 
The 40 car is the first car of the three to be up and running. Also the team is currently is working on 

sanding and modifying tail. There haven’t been very many difficulties as the majority of the month was 

spent sanding the car in preparation of paint. The plan for next month for the 40 car is to paint, put 

graphics on and go racing. 

30- 
The 30-car team has started to assemble the body of the car and started to construct the tail. They have 

finished the electronics in the car as well as the brakes. However some of the getting the body material 

delivered. The 30 car’s future plans include: finishing the body, gearing, and painting the body, and to go 

racing on the 28th.  

 


